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Dear Representative,  

 

Please pass ORS 163.165. It is critical for healthcare worker's safety. Despite Salem 

Hospital's preventative policies and safety measures, violence is still prevalent 

towards healthcare workers. This legislation will better encourage acceptable 

behavior and better support staff.  

 

Elizabeth A. Rasing, RN BSN 

 


